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44-Month Term Contract with Five Years of Renewal Options for Kenwood Radio Equipment for the
Water Resources Department (Citywide)

This contract will provide replacement Kenwood radios as needed for Water Resources - Wastewater
collection crews.

The Water Resources Department and Purchasing recommend authorizing the purchase using the
State of Arizona contract with Durham Communications, Inc.; Southwest Radio Sales; and Kelly
Communications, Inc., at $60,000 annually, with an annual increase allowance of up to 5%, or the
adjusted Consumer Price Index.
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